

WASHOE COUNTY

Integrity Communication Service www.washoecounty.us

STAFF REPORT BOARD MEETING DATE: May 19, 2020

DATE: May 5, 2020

TO: Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Cathy Hill, Comptroller

(775) 328-2563 chill@washoecounty.us

THROUGH: Christine Vuletich, Assistant County Manager

SUBJECT: Recommendation to accept a one-time donation [value of \$1,752.00]

from Western Nevada Supply for materials used at the Edison Housing

site in response to COVID-19. (All Commission Districts.)

SUMMARY

Washoe County has received a donation of various materials valued at \$1,752.00 from Western Nevada supply to be used at the Edison Housing site in response to COVID-19.

Washoe County Strategic Objective supported by this item: Safe, Secure and Healthy Communities.

PREVIOUS ACTION

No previous action has occurred with this item.

BACKGROUND

Washoe County has received various materials that were donated from Western Nevada Supply that were used at the temporary housing compound that was set up off of Edison and Mill (Edison Housing site) to house people who contracted the coronavirus (COVID-19). The materials were valued at a \$1,752.00

FISCAL IMPACT

None.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Washoe County Board of County Commissioners to accept a one-time donation [value of \$1,752.00] from Western Nevada Supply for materials used at the Edison Housing site in response to COVID-19.

AGENDA ITEM#	
--------------	--

POSSIBLE MOTION

Should the Board agree with staff's recommendation, a possible motion would be: "Move to accept a one-time donation [value of \$1,752.00] from Western Nevada Supply for materials used at the Edison Housing site in response to COVID-19.